
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

20 Missions Started 
8 Churches Established 

2 Bible Institutes Founded 
30 Years Institute Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 

 
 
 

SENT BY: Victory Baptist Church, 1311 E. Bankhead Drive, Weatherford, TX  76086, Dr. Charles W. Wetherbee, Pastor 

AFFILIATED WITH: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Ft. Worth, TX  76108 

FIELD ADDRESS:  APARTADO 156 – SIGUATEPEQUE, COM. – HONDURAS, CENTRAL AMERICA 

 

Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON HONDURAS 
Population: 8,000,000+ 

Pop. Growth Rate: 2.15% 
97% Roman Catholic 

 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 

Harold and Lena Priday 
 
 

 

Free Vonage phone 817 886 0413         Add. 724 N Jim Wright Fwy, Ft Worth, TX 76108 

October 2016 

The Lords blessings continue.   

 

We are excited to see new families join with us in the mission work.  Last week we had an older 

couple commit to be faithful to the work with enthusiasm.  Sunday we had a lady with five 

children visit.  One of our older teenagers surrendered to lead songs for the youth and is doing a 

good job. 

 

Thank you for praying for the men's conference.  Pastor Polo did an a very good job teaching one 

of the classes and our grandson, Halbert did an excellent job teaching in  another class.  I taught 

three classes and moderated. 

 

We are also grateful for the prayers for the family and ourselves during the time of Lena's sisters 

illness and passing on to Heaven, Virginia Cansler, beloved sister. It was a very hard time.  We 

are very grateful for your care and consideration.  We thank the Lord for those who helped us 

with the plane ticket. 

 

Lena and I are another year older.  In October we also  completed 40 years in Honduras.  We 

arrived in Honduras in October of 1976, approved as missionaries in July, 1973. 

 

Please continue praying for the mission work in the neighborhood of San Francisco. We are 

asking the Lord to bless the physical and spiritual growth as well as property to build on. 

 

Please pray for Lena's health as she receives special treatment on her knees here in Honduras.  

She has been told for many years that she needs knee replacements.  We have set up with her 

doctor in the states to have a double knee replacement done at the same time the end of May. 

 


